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WATFORD GRAMMAR SCHOOL FOR GIRLS
Headmistress: Miss Sylvia Tai BA (Hons)

July 2021
The London Academy of Music and Dramatic Art (LAMDA)
Dear Parent / Guardian, 

The English and Drama Department are currently working with Miss Leah Pinney, Mr Craig Nash and Ms Lynn Beaumont, peripatetic Drama teachers offering private Speech and Drama lessons in school. I am delighted that more slots have become available so more girls can take advantage of this opportunity.
Pupils will be able to work towards exams in: Acting, Musical Theatre, The Speaking of Verse and Prose, Reading for Performance and Public Speaking. LAMDA is one of the UK’s oldest and most respected awarding organisations for the performing arts, offering practical examinations in communication and performance subjects for over 130 years. Their examination syllabuses offer something for everyone, regardless of theatrical experience. Pupils who take this opportunity will enjoy a unique chance to develop strong communication and social skills and to markedly increase their self-confidence.
The weekly Speech and Drama Lessons will be charged half termly at £18.50 per half hour. LAMDA teachers will invoice parents directly and additional fees will be incurred for extra lessons, resources and examination fees. Pupils in the Lower School will be taught on a rota during lesson time and will be responsible for catching up any work missed. Pupils in Year 10 and above will be taught after school. Pupils may need to travel to examination venues, arrangements for this being the responsibility of the parent or guardian. Notice to cancel lessons must be given a half term in advance.
LAMDA Teachers are continuing to follow the government guidelines in responding to COVID-19 and are ensuring that LAMDA lessons are COVID safe spaces. Currently no materials are swapped between student and teacher and a distance of at least 2 metres is in place at all times. Of course this may be revised come September. 
We expect a high uptake for these lessons and places are limited. If these lessons are over-subscribed then places will be allocated on the basis of a ballot, which will be drawn after 26th March. Pupils not successful in securing lessons immediately will be placed on a waiting list and those that have secured places will be informed as soon as possible. If you would like your daughter to have a weekly LAMDA lesson, please complete the attached form and return it to the office, or via email by September 1st.
Yours sincerely,

Mr Nash
Teacher of LAMDA 
Dear Mr Nash,

I would like my daughter …………………………………………………. in form …………… to have weekly Speech and Drama lessons.

I understand that this is a private arrangement between my daughter’s LAMDA teacher and I; I agree to take responsibility for paying promptly each half term. I understand that half a term’s written notice must be given in order to cancel this arrangement. My daughter is fully aware that it is her responsibility to catch up any academic work missed during these lessons.

Signed: …………………………………………………… (Parent / Guardian)  
Date: ……………………………..

Telephone No: ……………………………………………………………….

E-mail address: ……………………………………………………………….
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